
 I hope you find some time to enjoy the remainder of the warm   
weather and the beauty of fall.  October is the month for Thanksgiving, and 
this year I am sure we have all found numerous things to be thankful for, 
despite the loss we are dealing with. We are especially thankful for the  
support of our families and community. It’s touching to see the care and   
support from people near and far, willing to help in any way they are able. 
We are also thankful to Success School for opening up their doors and 
hearts to us at Stewart Valley School.  

Here are a few things that are happening in October: 

• Some of our students have been busy with Volleyball, and Cross  
Country and Band.  It’s wonderful to get back into extra curricular    
activities.  

• Stewart Valley SRC has planned a Hat Day for Thursday, October 6th. 
Wear your hat along with your fabulous smile 

• Our Stewart Valley Open House will be held Thursday, October 13th 
from 6-7:30. More information will come out closer to the date.  

• There will be no school on Monday, October 10th to observe the 
Thanksgiving Holiday.   

• Our first noon lunch will be a pizza lunch on Wednesday, October 
20th.  A google form will be sent home to place orders,  Please submit 
the google form and money no later than October 11th.  

• School photos will be taken by Edge Imaging this year. We will use  
the date already booked here at Success Wednesday, October 12th. 
Since that is not a regular Kindergarten day we will make October 
12th a Day 3 (Kindergarten Day) and change October 13th to a Day 2 
(NOT a Kindergarten Day). Please ensure you make this change on 
your calendar. Preschool children wishing to have photos taken 
should arrive at 9 am. 

• October 16 - 22 is  Education week. The theme for this year is 
“Reaching for Tomorrow, Celebrating Today” Here is what we know 
so far:  

  Monday October 17th -Bus Driver Appreciation Day  

 Tuesday October 18th, Success SC will sponsor a pancake break
 fast for all students when they arrive at the school 

 Thursday October 20th the beginner band stu-
dents will have  their first concert from 6-7:30.   
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Hello everyone, welcome to Stewart Valley School! It has been an interesting and challenging 
start to our school year. Thank you for your kindness and patience as we get our bearings to 
make this a great year for our resilient students and staff. I have had the opportunity to meet 
some parents, however I look forward to doing so under more positive circumstances. We hope 
to have some more communications out to families in the upcoming days, so watch your emails. 
 

Kimberlee Schlageter 

Principal 

Stewart Valley School 

 

Thurs. Oct. 20th. 
    
 Watch for a  
      google form in                 
      your email and 
       
     submit order and  
         payment by  
          October 11th. 

Please remember  

your  

water  

bottle! 

SVS Hat 
Day 

Thank-you to Success School  

staff, students and SCC for  

welcoming us into your school.  

You have made this transitions 

the very best out of the situation 

we have found ourselves in. 

Stewart Valley School Open House 
                      (@ Success School) 

Thursday October 13th from 6 - 7:30 pm 

Details are still being finalized but please  

mark your calendars. 

                We look forward to seeing you there! 






